
 

 
 

 
 

 
GANANOQUE RECREATION COMMITTEE 

September 24, 2012 
Minutes 

 
In Attendance : Joe Jansen, Sue Smith, Theresa Donovan, Patti Cockerham, Murray Higgs, Jane Clark 
    Shannon Griggs 
 
Regrets : Suzanne Rivard 
  
Correspondence: Re:  Blue Jay Field of Dreams opportunity 
   Re:  Tim Hortons ball sponsorship 
 
Motion to Accept Minutes from June 11, 2012 
 Moved by Patti Cockerham, Seconded by Jane Clark 
 Carried 
 
UPDATES 
 
YMCA proposal :  Suzanne was unable to make the meeting so there are no updates on the RFP. 
 
Water bottle Filler – installed 
 
Sound System - installed 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Shannon discussed the need for more senior activities.  She has had an inquiry about the possibility of having 
a shuffleboard court.  She will explore the costs and will make application to the Senior Games for funding. 
Shannon has also agreed to contact Linda Brooks and see if she would attend a meeting to discuss the needs 
of our senior population. 
 
Teresa will ask Mark and Carolyn Brawley to attend our next meeting to discuss ball for next season. 
 
The Chair announced a change in the committee membership.  Lisa Richardson is no longer president of the 
Skating Club and will step down from the committee.  Patty Jansen, the new chair will take her place 
representing the skating club. 
  
Meeting adjourned 
 
Meeting Dates : October 22, 2012 – 6pm Recreation Centre 
   November 26, 2012 – 6pm Recreation Centre 
 
 
 


